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13 Belsize Grove

flat 1

NW3 4UX

28/10/2017  11:13:392017/5426/T OBJ Elsa Nelson Building management have already destroyed 3 Elder trees that screened  massive Gillan 

Hall from my property and provided food for wildlife at no threat to structures.  Camden 

refused just such an application with more severe threat and damage at my previous home 

at 2 Maresfield Gardens, now successfully underpinned.  Loss of two or more of these large 

trees will further devastate the tree-lined aspect of Belsize Grove, named for its beautiful 

vegetation. I strongly oppose taking down these trees and exort Camden to follow its own 

previous advice to me and refuse felling and recommend regular canopy reduction and 

underpinning.

Yours sincerely,

Elsa Nelson

54 Belsize Park

NW3 4EE

28/10/2017  02:02:032017/5426/T COMMNT Consuelo Phelan, 

hon. Tree Officer, 

BRA.

Although they do not look in the best of condition at present, I believe it would be a great 

shame to lose these trees, especially as there are no street trees nearby to offer the shade, 

habitat for birds and other wildlife that they provide. Their loss would have a considerable 

detrimental effect on the streetscape, also.

The report mentioned damaged drains. Perhaps the problem might be alleviated if these 

were properly repaired?

On behalf of the Belsize Residents' Association, I should like to object to this application.
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